
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 5/10/24 
Re: Filling the Plan & Architectural Review Commission 
 
Lynn Binnie interviewed for the open position on the Plan and Architectural Review 
Commission. Lynn Binnie is a longstanding member of our community who brings a wealth of 
experience and dedication to this role. 
 
Lynn has a remarkable track record of service, having served for 13 years as the Common 
Council representative to the commission. Throughout his tenure, Lynn has consistently 
prioritized listening to the concerns of the public and ensuring compliance with established 
ordinances.  
 
The City Manager's Office believes Lynn Binnie will offer invaluable insights and uphold our 
community's ethical standards.  I advise the Common Council to approve the appointment of 
Lynn Binnie to the Plan & Architectural Review Commission. 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 
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